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DATE:           June 28, 2016 
 
TO:                Greater Saint Paul BOMA 
  332 Minnesota Street 
  Suite W2950 
  Saint Paul, MN  55101 
 
SUBJECT:     Jackson Street Reconstruction 
                       City Project No. 16-P-1409 

 
                   
This letter is to inform you of upcoming roadway construction for the Jackson Street Reconstruction project.  
Throughout the construction process, portions — if not all— of this roadway will be closed and possible 
detours set-up.  Please see the attached map for the project location.  
 
The contractor for this project is Veit & Company, Inc., 14000 Veit Place, Rogers, MN  55374, 763-428-2242 — 
the project management contact is John Hass. 
 

▪ Roadway construction is expected to begin the week of July 5th and be completed for the 2016 season 
in November. 

 
▪ On Tuesday, July 5th, Jackson Street will close from 7th Place to Kellogg Boulevard through the fall.  

 
▪ The official detour route will be on Robert Street. Access to parking ramps will be maintained. I’ve 

provided a detour map for reference.  
 

▪ Starting this Monday, June 27th, the contractor will be working with Saint Paul Regional Water Services 
to install temporary water services.  

 
▪ Xcel Energy will continue their work on upgrading the electrical systems. This will be coordinated with 

the contractor. This utility work will require occasional lane restrictions on Jackson Street from 7th 
Place to 11th Street.  

 
▪ Jackson Street from Kellogg Boulevard to Shepard Road will remain open until mid-July with some 

restrictions.  
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▪ In mid-July Jackson Street from Kellogg Boulevard to Shepard Road will be fully closed for 6-to-8 weeks. 
▪ Cross streets along Jackson Street will remain open to traffic with at least one lane of traffic in each 

direction. There may be some full closures at points during construction.  
 
If you have questions please contact me at 651-266-6236 or our on-site Senior Inspector Don Miller at 651-
256-0440.  Don is in contact with the project contractor(s) on a daily basis and is the most up-to-date on 
project information. 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
Kevin Nelson 
Project Engineer 
 
 
Attachment:  Project Map/Detour Map
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